
 

March 6, 2015 
 
 

ADVISORY NOTICE 
 
RE: SCAM TARGETING U.S.-BASED LAW FIRMS 
 
The purpose of this advisory is to inform the general public of a spoofing scam 
currently targeting law firms throughout the United States. 
 
On a daily basis, law firms are being contacted allegedly on behalf of PENTAX 
Medical, Japan to file suit against another company. These are not legitimate 
claims and are instead part of an elaborate financial scam. It is possible that law 
firms outside of the U.S. are also being contacted in furtherance of this scheme.  
 
Please do not respond to these claims.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
PENTAX Medical 
 


